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Aramco Overseas ComMPANY '

12, MONSEIGNEUR CHEBL! ST..
BEIRUT, LEBANON

July 14%h, 1950
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CONFIDENTIAL S
His Excellency feadl Lot by pme¥liubandllo 3,0
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R, L. CUNDALL
July 5, 1950

CONFIDENTIAL ADDRESS: c¢/o Arabian
American 0il Company
Dhahran, Saudi Arabia

ISIT - EMIR FARID CHEHAB

No. 634

Mr. S. V. Campbell

Arameco Overseas Company

12 Monseigneur Chebli Street
Beirut, Lebanon

Dear Mr. Campbell:

During the recent visit of Mr. E. M, Moore to Beirut, Emir
Farid Chehab indicated that he was now prepared at any time to accept
Aramcot's offer to visit its installations in the Z0P. Would you please
advise Mr. Chehab that we would be most happy to have him visit us
during the week of August 6.

It is our understanding that he will not have more than three
to four days for this purpose, and consequently it would be well that
he arrive as early as possible during that week, in order that we may
be in a position to offer return transportation by our regular flights,
and no later than Thursday, August 10. We shall be pleased to hear
whether such a schedule will be acceptable to Mr. Chehab.

Yours very truly,

Original Signed
E, M, IDORE
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